
SPO ALERT: Contract Status Update - Heavy Equipment Rental

SPO Alert

Date:     07/27/2018 

To:          State Agencies and Cooperative Members

From:    State Procurement Office 

Re:        Contract Status Update:  Heavy Equipment Rental 

Contracts Affected: 
Contracts Number Vendor Name
ADSPO13­048529 F.K.A. HERTZ EQUIPMENT RENTAL 

CORP
ADSPO13­048532 QUALEX CONSTRUCTION INC
ADSPO13­048528 RDO CONSTRUCTION EQUIPMENT 

COMPANY
ADSPO13­048531 Earhart Equipment Corp
ADSPO13­048533 SUNBELT RENTALS INC
ADSPO16­130009 EMPIRE SOUTHWEST LLC

Description: Heavy Equipment Rental Non Operated 

Brief Summary: The current set of contracts are set to expire on 07/29/2018. The State is currently in the 
midst of awarding a new contract set after we receive final offers. The State will award the new set of 
contracts by August 01, 2018 at the latest, which means that for only a couple days, this contract set will 
not be available for purchasing. In the meantime, please use off­contract purchasing methods such as 
open market requisitions, etc. 

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Mackenzie Hix, State Procurement Manager at (602) 
542­9126 or Mackenzie.Hix@azdoa.gov . 




